
            The Auburn Food Bank 

             

29th Annual Harvest Breakfast 
Friday – November 4st, 2022    7:00am – 8:30am 

Grace Community Church 
 

Table Captain _______________________________ 

Company (if applicable) _________________________________ 

Phone:  Home _________________________ 

      Cell    _________________________ 

      Work  _________________________ 

Email: _______________________________ 

Dear Table Captain: 

We appreciate your agreeing to help with our annual fundraiser. Tables of 8 will be 

reserved in the name of the Table Captain. We will prepare rosters by both individual 

guest name and by Table Captain to limit seating confusion at the event. Last minute 

changes or additions will be accommodated to the best of our ability. Please advise 

your guests to check in using either their name or the Table Captain’s name.  

We ask that you provide us with your guest list no later than Wednesday, 10/26/2022. 

If your guest is a dignitary, please provide their title so that they may be recognized. 

1 ______________________________  2 ___________________________________  

3 ______________________________  4 ___________________________________ 

5 ______________________________  6 ___________________________________ 

7 ______________________________  8 ___________________________________ 

Return this form to 930 18th Pl NE, Auburn-OR provide the requested info via email to: 

Debbie Christian: debbiec@theauburnfoodbank.org 253.833.8925  

*If you’re unable to attend and would still like to help, please feel free to visit our website at 

www.theauburnfoodbank.org and make a donation with ease! 

What we all do together is making a difference. Thank you for your help! 
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